NOTICE TO THE CANDIDATES.

The recruitment process under the notifications 1 to 10 of 2022 dated 21:10.2022
to fill up various posts in the Dist Judiciary of Andhra Pradesh is underway. On account

of establishment of new courts, the posts have been increased.

However, some of the candidates are directly sending messages and e-mails to the
Honourable The Chief Justice of Andhra Pradesh regarding announcement of results.
Such act on the part of the candidates is highly objectionable and reprehensible. The
candidature of such candidates who had sent such messages and e-mails will not be

considered for any post and they would be disqualified.

The candidates are informed not to send such messages henceforth; otherwise

w

\G TRAR (R CRUITMENT)
\
2) \ 23,

appropriate action would be initiated.



